

## University of Manitoba Music Appreciation Special Event









## <u>'MARCH INTO MUSIC!'</u>



## A 2-WEEK MUSIC MAKING SPECIAL EVENT



The Fort Garry/St. Norbert Healthy Coalition is excited to once again be collaborating with Jody Stark and her students from the Faculty of Music at the University of Manitoba!

This **FREE special event**, led by students from the Faculty of Music, introduces parents and their children (ages 3-6 years) to music and Orff instruments in a fun and engaging atmosphere. The afternoon begins with 30 minutes of Musical Fun and Programming with the student music teachers, followed by a musical craft, snack and circle and rhyme time.

## No Registration required

**Where:** Richmond Family Centre

When: 1:15pm—3:15pm March 7th & 14th (Wednesdays)

**Who:** Parents/caregivers and their children 3-6 years

**Why:** To learn to enjoy and appreciate music in an age appropriate setting!

For more information call 204-299-1600 or email coordinator@fgsn.ca